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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.R. SCOTT OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 22nd MAY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 30th MAY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chair provide details of the number of civil servants working from home for each Government 

department, broken down into – 

 

(a) the total number of staff working from home; 

(b) the percentage of workforce working from home; and 

(c) the number of days per week staff work from home?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

The Government does not hold a centralised record of working arrangements as our systems do not have 

this capability. 

 

 


